
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Do you have a gazebo we could borrow 

for the Christmas Fair? 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As our Christmas Fair is going to be a wonderful Christmas 

Winterwonderland outside this year, we will need to have all the stalls 

under cover. Do you have a gazebo that we could borrow, and would 

you mind putting it up on our school field on the day before the fair on 

Friday 3
rd
 December?  

 

If you can donate a gazebo, but aren’t able to put it up on the day before, 

this is fine too, please speak to Polly Peart or comment on the Friends 

Facebook group if you can help!  

 

Many thanks 

 

The Friends of Lavant Primary School 

 

 


